
Wanting to return to work, but need childcare? 
Central Darling Shire Council is seeking 

EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST in Child Care Services 
 
We want to know if there is a need in our communities for Child Care  
during normal working hours so parents or carers can return to work. 
If this is something you need and would use please let us know: 
• Number of children requiring care.
• Ages of children.
• Your location/town.
• Days & times you would require care.
• Any special needs. 
• Your name/phone number if someone 
needs to follow up for more information.
This is not a promise that Council will provide 
the service. Your feedback is important  
because if there is enough demand the 
next stage will be advocating to find a service provider.

Please email your feedback to: council@centraldarling.nsw.gov.au


